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zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Russell Meszler <rmeszler@hotmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 5, 2018 9:23 PM
To: ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Ballon photos
Attachments: WP_20180711_07_40_32_Pro.jpg; WP_20180711_07_44_32_Pro.jpg; WP_20180711_07_48

_23_Pro.jpg; WP_20180711_07_48_29_Pro.jpg; WP_20180711_07_52_36_Pro.jpg; WP_
20180711_07_52_50_Pro.jpg

Eric, 
My wife and I showed up at the RGE “balloon-fest”. I attached a few pictures despite a windy day. We are opposed to 
this because we do not want something falling on us. What of it falls on the substation and wipes out power? They do 
NOT have enough land not to mention it is an eyesore. We are also confused about the mast  / tower of 100 feet and 
something else sitting on top. What is the total height of what they want? Sounds like RGE is being sneaky. 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
Russell C. Meszler 
5280 Seneca Point Rd 
Canandaigua, NY 14424-8921 
RMeszler@hotmail.com 
585-729-1774 
 


